
NEWS

Fugro	Wins	Highway	Data
Collection	Contract	in	Alaska
The	Alaska	Department	of	Transportation	&	Public	Facilities	(ADOT&PF)	has	awarded	Fugro	the	initial	phase	of	a	potential	multi-year
contract	to	collect,	process	and	deliver	a	wide	range	of	digital	roadway	data	for	public	roads	across	Alaska.

Fugro	will	also	implement	a	suite	of	roadway	data	applications	that	will	feed	into	the	department’s	existing	business	systems	to	foster
informed	decision-making	and	support	state	and	federally	mandated	transportation	programmes,	such	as	the	Highway	Performance
Monitoring	System.

Fugro	is	mobilising	one	of	its	Automatic	Road	Analyzer	(ARAN)	data	collection	vehicles	to	Anchorage	for	a	Phase-I	pilot	programme.	The
ARAN	will	be	used	to	collect	geo-referenced	pavement	condition	data,	including	pavement	profiles,	3D	images	of	the	pavement	surface
and	right-of-way	(ROW)	images.	After	acceptance	of	the	pilot	programme,	Phase-II	will	commence	in	2018	and	continue	through	2021,
covering	various	regions	of	the	state.

“We	are	thrilled	to	bring	Fugro’s	roadway	mapping	capabilities	to	Alaska,”	stated	Rada	Khadjinova,	Fugro’s	Alaska	General	Manager.
“While	Fugro	has	extensive	experience	in	highway	data	collection	projects	in	the	Lower	48	and	Canada,	this	will	be	our	first	time	providing
these	services	in	Alaska.	We	look	forward	to	working	with	ADOT&PF	and	helping	them	meet	their	stated	mission	to	keep	Alaska	moving
through	service	and	infrastructure.”
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